
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/24/2013 7:30:59 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); 

emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FYI — Kiefner & Associates report 

General Hagan and Liza 

I know that hundreds of documents come your way every day, but I wanted to highlight this 
recent report - October 18 - from Kiefner & Associates. We asked them to do an analysis of 
the fitness for service of Line 147 in San Carlos. It's 12 pages and fairly readable. I am sending 
it along not because of the Line 147 issue, but rather because it addresses concerns that have 
been expressed about records adequacy, the effectiveness of hydrotesting and the possible 
impact of hydrotesting on pipelines. I know these issues are of continuing interest to you. 

This document is public and was provided last week to all the parties in the various OSC and 
Line 147 proceedings. Although it was commissioned by PG&E, 
Redacted 

Redacte and his colleague 
are widely respected in the gas industry and sought after for their expertise. 

They participated in previous Commission discussions and the workshop on hydrotesting. 

«...» 

Regards 

Laura 
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